


17/03/2014 

H.E. Ban Ki-Moon  

Secretary-General 

United Na-ons 

New York, NY 10017 

USA 

 

Dear Mr. Secretary General, 

 

I am pleased to confirm that Asociacion Bernadette Strebel World Peace 

supports the ten principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human 

rights, labour, environment and antiCorruption. With this commitment, we 

express our intent to support the Global Compact advancing these principles, 

and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and 

the general public. 

 

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the 

following way(s): 

- Promotion of the woman: we pay particular attention to specific gender 

issues present in the society and work to address these by protecting, 

empowering and educating women. 

 - Self-Reliance: we supports projects based on self-reliance, which are 

compatible with the principles and goals of the organisation, with start-up 

financing until independence is ensured. 

 - Sustainability: we establish an appropriate basis of knowledge and 

consciousness to provide a scheme which is sustainable, ecological and cost-

efficient. 

- Trust and Transparency: we seek and encourage trust and reliability in all 

persons involved. Therefore we maintain open and honest relationships to 

donors, members, sponsors and institutions on the basis of trust and 

transparency combined with ethical and moral criteria. 

- Tolerance: we commit ourself to fellow human beings. Religions, ethnic 

groups or political views are not barriers. As a mediator, we encourage 

tolerance, better communication and more equality. 

We wish to engage and participate  on the Global Compact global and local 

events and join-purpose Partnership Projects on Corporate Sustainability 

special initiatives work-stream. 



 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is 

the submission of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our 

organisations efforts to support the implementation of the ten principles and to 

engage with the Global Compact. We support public accountability and 

transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two years of 

joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the 

Global Compact COE policy.  

 

Sincerely yours, 












 

Bernadette Strebel 

President ABSWP 





